 January 16, 2024, The Midwest Fjord Horse Club board meeting

Called to order at 7:00 p.m. by club president, Karen Hanson
In attendance:  Karen Hanson, Karen Carlson, Carson Meyer-Kraus, Sue Plein
Agenda:
December 2023 minutes approved
Treasurer paid club insurance which had gone up due to additional members
Facebook Page:  Carson and Karen C. voiced concerns regarding horse sales showing up on the FB page.  Posts of horses for sale were removed.  An additional rule was added that sales of horses are not allowed.  It was decided to leave FB page open to non-members, but posts are to be approved by an Admin.
Ads of horses for sale will go on the MWFHC website.
Treasurer requested an upgrade to software.  Motion passed unanimously by board to approve Excel spreadsheet.
Bylaw discussion centered mostly around the timeline for elections.  What time of year will work the best.
Spring Clinic and Membership Meeting and clinic demos, lunch offerings, and time schedule for the day was discussed.  Club history was suggested as a great addition to the membership meeting.
Next meeting to work on more planning for Spring Clinic!
Next meeting, January 30 at 7:00 pm

Adjourn 8:36
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